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as part of our ongoing commitment to maintaining a 
secure and efficient technology environment, all office 
computers are now being routinely updated with the latest 
software and operating system patches. this proactive 
approach ensures our systems remain protected against 
emerging security threats by addressing known 
vulnerabilities and reducing the likelihood of cyberattacks 
or data breaches. these updates also improve system 
performance, enhance stability, and support new tools that 
contribute to daily operations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


